
 

 

July 9, 2024 

Prince William County Office of Elections Releases New Official “I Voted” Stickers 

Manassas, VA – The Prince William County Office of Elections held a recognition ceremony to 
reveal the long-awaited results of their 2024 “I Voted” Sticker Design contest.  

While the original contest stated that the winning design would be used for the upcoming 
election, the Office of Elections has since announced the plan to use the top four winning 
designs over the next 4 years. In addition, they also revealed a special winner category for a 
“Future Voter” sticker. The office added two prize categories to mirror this change.  

The winning designs showcase the entire geographic area of Prince William and represent the 
many people, places, and rich history of PWC. In addition to patriotic color themes, the subject 
matter of the sticker designs serves as a reminder of the importance of local elections. 

Eric Olsen, Director of Elections said “When we started this contest, I was concerned we 
couldn’t find one thing that could represent Prince William County. We didn’t, but that is 
perfect. The winning designs illustrate that PWC is not one singular thing, but a community rich 
in attractions, history, people, and landmarks.” 

By offering a new sticker design each year, this plan aims to incentivize civic participation. 

Featuring the National Museum of the Marine Corps Museum that celebrates our military 
members, the first-place design that will be used this fall is perfect for a federal election.  

The first of the four designs and the new “Future Voter” stickers will be available to PWC voters 
this fall at all Early Voting locations, sent with all mail ballots, and given out at polling places on 
Election Day.  
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